
‬

‭Progress With Chess and Menlo Park Academy‬
‭are proud to present the‬

‭2024-2025 Menlo Park Academy‬
‭Chess Championship!‬

‭This event is‬‭open to students of all skill levels‬‭who participated in‬‭ANY‬
‭of the sessions of the Menlo After School Chess Club during the 2025-2026‬

‭school year, and yes‬‭it is free!‬

‭Friday, May 23rd, 2025‬
‭3:30 PM - 4:45 PM‬

‭@ Menlo Park Academy‬

‭Win 3 games to win a trophy!‬

‭Arena-style tournament, games adjudicated after 15 minutes‬
‭This event is not USCF-rated‬

‭Spring session participants are already included.‬
‭***Any fall or winter session players should email Stacia at‬

‭stacia@progresswithchess.org‬‭to let us know your player‬‭will participate.‬

‭Contact:‬ ‭Stacia Pugh‬‭stacia@progresswithchess.org‬‭(216) 346-9643‬
‭Eliot Sernau‬‭eliot@progresswithchess.org‬‭(914) 434‬‭2557‬
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